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Nunavut Wildlife Management Board
5ioa Haver Attn: Daniel Shewchuk
ighugtiug Chairperson

Kugaark Dear Mr. Shewchuk,

;, Re: Kitikmeot Regional Wildlife Board Position on the
Taloyoak Qikiqtaaluk Wildlife Board Proposal on the Inuit System of
Taloyoak Narwhal Management near Northern and Eastern Baffin Island

The Kitikmeot Regional Wildlife Board (KRWB) staff brought up the
above subject (QWB Proposal) to a conference call yesterday
(February 10™, 2022).

It was discussed and KRWB decided not to support the Qikiqtaaluk
Wildlife Board’s proposal. Although the QWB proposal indicates that
the Somerset Island and the TAHs for the communities will not be
affected in any way, we feel that the current narwhal management
system is working and that it should remain status-quo.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Yours truly,

cc. Qikiqtaaluk Wildlife Board
Kivalliq Wildlife Board
Department of Fisheries and Oceans Canada
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